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13th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Nut Allergy 
 

As we have some children who have nut allergies can we remind you that no nuts or food 
containing nuts should be sent into school as snacks, birthday cakes or in packed lunches. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


